
FAQ n.107555

FAQs:
Third Country Operators - General, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
Does EASA collect any fees or charges to operators under Part-TCO?

Answer:
For the vast majority of Third Country Operators (TCOs), the process to obtain an
EASA TCO authorisation remains entirely free of charge. Flat fees apply for specific
activities performed in the context of the initial authorisation and continuous
monitoring of TCOs. In 2023 the following charges apply. The amounts are subject
to annual update in accordance with EASA’ Fees and Charges Regulation (EU)
2019/2153.

11.060 Euro (flat fee) for technical meetings held at EASA’s headquarters in
Cologne, and 
21.014 Euro (flat fee) plus staff travel costs for on-site visits to third country
operators. 

EASA organizes technical meetings and on-site visits only when deemed necessary,
according to the criteria set in the TCO Regulation and following a risk-based
approach.

Last updated:
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/107555
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